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Congratulations  to  all  Junior  Nationals  winners  and  placegetters,  the  results  are  now  up  on  the                 
Association   website.     
  

A  huge  thank  you  to  Kapi  Mana  Rock  ‘n’  Roll  Club,  they  were  great  hosts  that  were  efficient  and  friendly,                      
with   a   great   team   who   supported   the   Executive   and   attending   clubs.     
  

It   was   awesome   to   see   the   atmosphere   at   Junior   Nationals   was   excellent   after   a   year   of   hiatus.     
  

Thank  you  also  to  all  the  officials  who  gave  their  time  and  expertise  to  run  a  full  programme  of                     
competition   and   social   dancing.     
  

Clubs  are  urged  to  get  the  trophies  won  by  their  members  engraved  and  note  who  is  holding  them.  That                     
way   they   will   be   easy   to   locate   and   will   be   ready   when   they   are   recalled   next   year.     
  

The  scrutineers’  sheets  are  up  on  the  website,  however  if  there  are  clubs  who  would  like  a  full  set  of  all                       
the  judges  sheets,  they  need  to  place  their  order  by  email  to  the  Association  Secretary.  The  cost  of  the                     
full   set   is   $60.     
  

Any  correspondence  regarding  the  recent  nationals,  they  should  be  forwarded  to             
secretary@rocknroll.org.nz   
  
  

2021   Annual   General   Meeting   
  

Saturday   22nd   May,   2021   
This  year’s  AGM  is  to  be  held  via  Zoom  at  9  am,  it  is  expected  the  business  will  conclude  well  before  4                        
pm.   
  

We  are  holding  a  pre-AGM  rehearsal  meeting  on  Saturday  15 th  May,  2021  at  9.00  am  to  ensure  any                    
delegates  who  may  encounter  any  technical  issues  will  be  fixed.  This  is  also  when  the  Executive  will                   
cover  any  on-line  meeting  protocols  to  make  sure  that  this  year's  AGM  is  as  much  of  a  success  as  last                      
year.     
  

Clubs,  there  is   no  cost  to  attend  for  up  to  two  delegates  and  one  observer.  Additional  observers  are                    
welcome,   at   the   cost   of   $75   each.     
  

Please  register  your  attendees  names  and  their  contact  information,  to  the  Association  Secretary  by                
Saturday   8 th    May .     
  

Executive   Nominations   
Nominations   are   now   closed   and   the   following   have   been   received   for   Executive   positions:   
  

President Jan   Morgan   
Vice   President Karen   Birch   
Secretary Neva   Zainey   
Treasurer Yolanda   Van   Dorrestein   
Head   Judge Colleen   Ryan     

Tyree   Connor   
  

The   results   of   the   voting   for   the   Head   Judge   will   be   announced   at   the   AGM   as   per   Rule   Book   A.   
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Remits  have  been  circulated  to  clubs  and  are  on  the  Association  website,  so  please  make  sure  your  club                    
looks   over   them   and   conveys   to   your   chosen   delegates,   your   clubs   view.   

All  other  AGM  paperwork  such  as  the  programme,  agenda,  all  reports,  zoom  link  and  zoom  guidance  will                   
be   sent   to   both   the   club   secretaries   and   to   registered   attendees,   in   advance   of   the   day.   

2021   Senior   Nationals   
22   -   24th   October   2021   
  

The   2021   Senior   Nationals   is   being   held   at   War   Memorial   Hall,   Whanganui   hosted   by   River   Rockers.   
  

For   more   information   please   refer   to   the   National   Championship   Page   under   2021   Seniors.   
  

Kind   regards,         

  
Neva   Zainey   
Secretary     
NZARRA   Inc   
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